
Major points from the Committee Meeting 12th January 2019 
1. Grants 

Due to unexpectedly high interest in the Community Sport Infrastructure Grant this year, CPC’s 

application for funding for lighting was not successful in the first round of allocating funds. However 

another tranche of funding will occur in March so we hope we might be lucky then. 

 

The Stronger Communities Grant for the shade improvements has been approved and work will start 

in the near future on the northern shades re-roofing and adding drop down shades to the western 

side of the central shelter. 

 

2. Ryman 

Ryman aged Care have approached CPC offering some financial support but with no clear plan in mind 

and have invited us to consider. The feeling from meeting their staff is positive so CPC will put 

suggestions forward as to how Ryman could help us in return for some publicity 

 

3. Joint Management Committee (JMC)  

It was noted that the clubhouse had been left unlocked by hirers on two recent occasions. Agreed to 

discuss with the JMC what best can be done to avoid a recurrence. Also agreed to request a copy of 

the insurance covering non-club members at Lynden Park. 

 

4. Australia Day 

Agreed to have a working bee on Australia day followed by a social BBQ with all food provided by the 

Club and a couple of games in the afternoon. The Monkey to publicise this and get RSVPs. 

 

5. Classic Doubles competition 3rd February 

The working bee will get the pistes ready. Sue has the catering in hand. 

JP will be asked to run the competition. 

 

6. The Jolly Roger 

This annual friendly competition with Mt Macedon is provisionally scheduled for April 6th. To be 

confirmed. The event will be at their grounds this year. 

 

7. Uniforms 

Some preliminary work has been done on designing new Club uniforms. Agreed it’s difficult for a 

committee to get this right so the Monkey will send a survey to members to help with direction. 

 

8. Housekeeping 

The gardener/weed control is now under direct CPC control and this will help keep weeds to a 

minimum. The dishwasher has broken again, Council to be advised. 

 

9. Social 

The meeting concluded at 11.00 and at the end of the day’s play there was a celebration of Mick 

Berry’s ‘special birthday’ and also a farewell to Shirley from Perth who had been a regular player at 

CPC for the last couple of months. 

 

 

 


